
 

 

PRINCIPAL REPORT  

Georgetown-Ridge Farm High School 

May 23, 2011 

 

Graduation was held on May 22
nd

.  Semester exams will start May 27
th

 and continue 

through June 2
nd

.      

 

PSAE testing was completed. 

 

Honors night was held on May 12
th

.  We had a number of receipts and award winners.  It 

was a very nice evening.  

 

Music concert was held on May 19
th

 (band and chorus)   

 

Summer school for Project Success will be June 6th to July 1
st
. 

 

Words of the week have been-exodus, loquacious, holocaust, posh. 

 

Prom went very well; students enjoyed themselves.  We would like to thank Mr. Russell, 

Mrs. Pratt, and Mr. Ryden for chaperoning prom and post prom.  And we would like to 

thank the parents that helped.  

 

Freshmen orientation was held on May 10
th

.  It went very well as a number of students 

and parents attended. 

 

 

The GREA Reflections evening was held on May 16
th

 and was a very nice evening. 

 

Project success went on a field trip to Chicago Six Flags. 
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